APPENDIX H

Selection of a Project Designer — The University of North Carolina Center for Public Television
and Delegation of Designer Selection Authority

The General Manager of the University of North Carolina Center for Public Television
has solicited for design services for the Bryan Center Fire Safety System Upgrade and requests
approval of the recommended firm.

On November 12, 2002, an advertisement soliciting design services was posted for this
project in accordance with State Building Commission and University guidelines. Nine firms
responded and a three-person sglecltion committee interviewe& five firms. The project cost is
$100,000 and the firm recommended is Stanford-White Associates of Raleigh, North Carolipa.

It is recommended that this firm be approved for this project.

It is further recommended that the President or her designee be authorized to approve
designer selections, consistent with the procedures established for the .constituent institutions, for
‘UNC-General Administration and its affiliated entities, the North Carolina Arboretum, the

University of North Carolina Press and the North Carolina School of Science and Mathematics.

Note: the above paragraph was deleted per the motion of Senator Little, seconded by Governor

Holshouser on March 20, 2003, in the Committee meeting.






